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                                          Minutes of the FSNA Meeting 

                                          John Strange School, 7PM 

                                                November 18, 2015 

 

 

Directors Present:                                                                  Directors Absent: 

Joe Goeller, President                                                           Sherry Seiwert, Treasurer 

Jim Aelick, Vice-President                                                   Ted Hudnut, Director 

Kathie Church, Recording Secretary        

Ken Ingle, Membership Secretary 

Terry Dobson, Director 

Susan Dobson, Director 

 

 

Call to Order: 
President Joe Goeller called the meeting to order at 7:10 PM 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Sherry’s report:                                       Balance, August 1      $6,476.43 

                                                                Income                           $105.29 

                                                                Expenses                        $280.27 

                                                                Balance October 31    $6,301.45 

 

 

Secretary’s Report: 

September’s minutes are on the website. 

 

Mayor’s Neighborhood Liasion: 

Mr. Loveless commented on the new roll of the Liasions in the new administration.  They 

plan to double the number and concentrate on economic development.   It is uncertain 

that he will remain our liaison after the recent Mayor’s election. 
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Guest Speaker: Stephen Turchyn, Winter Dead Tree Removal Project: 

At this point, there are 15-16 trees on 4 properties which are included in this project.  

Sixteen households have contacted Stephen with questions.  Tree-o seems to be the 

company most favor.  Someone wondered if the price was “winter” or “summer” price as 

winter pricing tends to be less.  Someone also mentioned that their church had found 

Mid-West cheaper than Tree-o when removing multiple trees.   Stephen will continue to 

investigate.    

 

Betsy Ingle suggested we consider replacements of trees being removed.  Our State 

Representative, Christina Hale was present and said she could obtain free replacements.  

It was also mentioned “Keep Indianapolis Beautiful Inc.” as a source. 

 

 

Old Business: 
Brand new sidewalks have been installed on Olney from Kessler Blvd to 62

nd
 Street,  and   

a one block section on Chester south of 62
nd

 St.  Thanks to Councilor Christine Scales, 

we are pleased to have this project completed. 

 

 

New Business: 

 

Christina Hale, our State Representative, gave an overview of coming short legislative 

session.  The main topics will be infrastructure including streets and highways, illegal 

drug problems, RFRA. 

 

 

Geraldo Bacerra, IMPD Crime Watch, gave a short presentation on crime in the area for 

the past few months.  Most seems centered on the retail area at 62
nd

 & Allisonville.  He 

felt there were no pressing problems. 

 

 

Winner of $10 Marsh Gift Card drawing was Stephen Turchyn 

 

 

Adjourn:  Joe adjourned the meeting at 8:00 PM. 

 

 

Next Meeting will be February 17, 2016 @ 7PM  

 

 

 


